## BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA – QATAR Circular

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Birla Public School!

Beginning from the academic year 2024- '25, Birla Public School will no longer be issuing perfect attendance certificates / medals to students. After careful consideration and discussions amongst the school administration, we have decided to revise this policy for several reasons.

By eliminating perfect attendance certificates, we aim to foster a more inclusive and supportive school environment where students feel valued for their overall efforts and contributions, rather than solely their attendance record. This includes students in our school community with medical or additional needs.

We kindly seek your support and understanding as we implement this change. It is in the best interest of our students and aligns with our commitment to promoting their holistic development.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in creating a positive and nurturing educational experience for all our students.

Dr. Anand R. Nair

Principal